
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter 

Issue 7: 18th October 2019 
‘Give all your worries and cares to god, for he cares about what happens to you.’ 1 Peter 5:7 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next half term the children will be: 

Reception will be having a visit from Nurse Edlin! 

Year 1 will be exploring materials and designing puppets. 

Year 2 will begin our topic exploring London. 

Year 3 will become budding authors writing creative stories linked to our topic. 

Year 4 will be introduced to Japanese Haiku poetry. 

Year 5 will be exploring their new topic. 

Year 6 will be whittling Tudor characters and directing a period drama in the woods! 

PLEASE SEE WEBSITE FOR NEW MENU FOR SCHOOL MEALS UNDER PARENTS TAB/SCHOOL MEALS 

 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th October HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November – Tempest Individual 

Photographs 

Wednesday 13th November – Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fayre 3.15 – 4.30 

Wednesday and Thursday 11th & 12th December – 

Christmas Productions 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December – break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

Friday 10th January – Children’s Disco 

Friday 31st January – Quiz Evening (Adults) 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

Please do make a note of these dates. 

 

Year 1 went on an exciting mini-beast 

hunt around the school grounds. They 

found all sorts of incredible creatures that 

we so often don’t see or miss. 

 

 

 Martin the guinea-pig 

likes nothing better 

than a light snack 

whilst sharing a book 

with the children. He is 

an excellent listener 

and always cheerful. 

 



 

 

 

 

Our Grass Track Cycling team headed off 

to Liskeard School on Wednesday to 

compete against 10 other schools. Mr 

Brown was very proud of the way they 

worked together and cycled as a team. 

As a result of their hard work the team 

came 1st which means that they qualify for 

the Cornwall School Games later in the 

year. Well done everyone. 

Reception Class had an amazing visit from the Fire 

Brigade – the cars in the car park were so clean 

and Mrs Green came out to investigate the loud 

siren!! Thank you to the crew for coming and 

showing us what they do to help other people.  

 

As we move through autumn the weather 

is getting wetter and colder! Please can 

you ensure that your child always has a 

named waterproof coat in school. The 

children will still go outside at playtimes for 

some fresh air unless the rain is torrential! 

We are already starting to gather lost 

property – these items are unnamed so 

we cannot reunite them with their owners! 

Please do check to see if the name on 

your child’s clothes is still visible. After a 

number of washes it can fade. Thank you. 

Could we also please ask that you check 

your child’s hair for head lice – whilst we 

haven’t had any recent reports, this is a 

good time to check and treat.  

Year 6, using their mathematical and scientific skills, 

designed an afternoon tea for a Tudor family. They 

baked homemade Tudor bread, churned 

homemade Tudor butter and … made ‘blackberry 

jam’ which would not have been part of the Tudor 

menu, however Henry VIII may have indulged in the 

sweet treat as sugar was extremely expensive. 
 

 

 


